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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

As stated in our November 2024 works notification, we appointed a contractor to carry out the 
installation of the air conditioning system at Hunter Sports High School in December, after a 
tendering process. 

This air conditioning system will incorporate 63 rooms across the school. 

In January 2025 installation of air conditioning began in buildings T and U. 

Internal work – including ducting, wiring, pipework and wall unit installation – was completed 
in the first and second floors of Building T during January, with the same works in Building U 
currently underway and scheduled to be complete early Term 1. 

We will then undertake external roofing work such as installation of condenser units, wiring 
and pipework on both buildings. 

We are working closely with the contractor to minimise disruption to teaching and learning 
during this installation work. 

Areas where work is occurring will be temporarily cordoned off with construction site 
hoarding, temporary fencing, signage and locked doors. 

We will continue to keep the community updated. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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